
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
 
Speaking and Listening Exams in English 
 
Year 9 students have been working hard over the last few weeks to write and rehearse their 
speeches in preparation for the GCSE speaking exam at the start of Year 10. Exams will 
take place over a 2 week period starting on 6/10/25 and results will be announced before 
Christmas - these results are also printed on the final GCSE grade sheets at the end of Year 
11.  
 
As students are not allowed to read during their exam, they need to begin learning and 
rehearsing the speech from this point. Please consider supporting your child at home in 
learning their speech, and in building their confidence when delivering it by being an 
audience for them.  
 
If you have any questions about this exam, please speak to your child's English teacher.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Brookes. 
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